
Redistricting 14th Legislative district

Tue 5/24/2022 9:57 AM
To: Redistricting <Redistricting@albanycountyny.gov>

Dear Sir/Madam,
I read about the proposed changes to the 14th Legislative District. I don't think the proposal
represents the best solution and in fact ignores the logical boundaries of the area. Loudonville is a
close-knit community, and the changes would divide it unnecessarily. I also feel that separating
Loudonville from Menands is illogical--Menands and Loudonville are uniquely situated and it certainly
seems to make sense to keep them together in one district--particularly with the growth expected for
Menands in the upcoming years.

I would propose that it would be more appropriate to remove the area north of Rt. 378 and east of Rt.
9 from the district.

Sincerely,
Tom W

 Loudonville




